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24 February 1969

Mr, John Bross
Central Intelligence Agency
Washington, D.C. 20505
Dear John:

The NSC has requested a review of our strategic posture relative
to a2 wide variety of possible warse. This review must be completed by
the end of March.

Our review would be greatly helped if we could utilize the strategic
exchange model developed under your sponsorship. Assuming your
approval, my people will work directly with yours in order to meet the

critical time scale facing us.

Sincerely,

Ivan Selin
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